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Lower Hutt

Dear Robert

Invitation to a meeting - Mills Street stopbank

Greater Wellington invites you to a meeting at 6:00 pm, Thursday, 9 July 2009 in the Waimare
Croquet Club clubrooms, Ewen Park, Melling, Lower Hutt to present options currently being
mvestigated for upgrading the stopbank at the end of Mills Street.

As you may be aware, Greater Wellington has undertaken to upgrade the existing Hutt River
stopbanks from the Kennedy Good Bridge to the Lower Hutt City Centre. This stopbank upgrade
will be implemented in two stages as described below.

Stage 1 from 2009 — 2013: Boulcott/Hutt stopbank, extending from Kennedy Good Bridge to a
point about 90 metres east of Mills Street. Please refer to the attached map.

Stage 2 from 2013 — 2019: City Centre stopbank extending from Mills Street to the Ewen Bridge in
Lower Hutt.

We have now investigated a number of preliminary stopbank upgrade options to the section of
stopbank at the end of Mills Street we would like to present these options at the meeting to obtain

your feedback.

Please contact me (04 801 1047, email daya.atapattu@gw.govt.nz) if you cannot attend the meeting
and wish to meet us at some other time.

Yours sincerely

Daya Atapattu
Team Leader, Western FMPs

DD: 04 801 1047
Daya. Atapattu(@gw.govt.nz
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